
Dear Parent, 

What a brilliant week we have had celebrating 

the Queen’s Jubilee! We have all had a wonderful 

time creating beautiful artwork, learning about 

her Majesty’s spectacular achievements, naming 

the corgi, recognising what makes us proud about 

being British, singing the National Anthem and 

lots more. This was made even more memorable 

by having family and friends join us for the picnic 

this afternoon, which will definitely go down in history! THANK YOU to The Trustees for 

organising and making my life easier. It was just perfect! 

To add to the celebrations, it is my pleasure to announce that Mrs. Mullen (Year 1) is 

expecting a baby in November. 

* Please take a look at the school Facebook page to see how the Jubilee was documented! 

A MASSIVE THANK YOU to ‘Granny Hall’ Freddy (Y1) and Benny (Y3) Hall’s grandma for 

rejuvenating The Cultivation Station! Your time, patience and dedication has definitely paid 

off and is very much appreciated by us all!   

For those of you who don’t already know, Mrs. Evans has broken her wrist but is now luckily 

on the mend. It was lovely to see her at the Y6 Min Y Don meeting on Tuesday. We all wish 

her a quick recovery and can’t wait to see her back after half term. 

Future school uniform will now have the new logo. This will gradually be phased 

in so that it matches the design of our new and improved website. To ensure we 

do our best not to add to landfill, please continue to utilise the abundance of 

pre-loved uniform which will be available to purchase before and after ‘Call in 

Friday’ on 1st July.  

The children return to school on Wednesday 8th June. 
 

MESSY CHURCH will go ahead in the school hall on Sunday 12th June. It is always lovely to 
see so many friends and family attend. 
 

Class photographs: Monday 13th June. 

Sports Day: Tuesday 21st June. 

Reserve Sports Day: Wednesday 22nd June 

Monday 27TH June The Trustees are organising a pub quiz in The Bird in Hand. Keep your 

eyes peeled for more information and start thinking about that team name! 

‘Call in Friday’: 1st July If anyone is free to help tidy up the Courtyard or Millennium Garden 

afterwards, that would be very much appreciated. Bring your gardening gloves!  



Collective Worship reminders below. Please double check the dates, as there have been a 

few amendments. You will be invited to pop into your child’s class after Collective Worship 

until 10am. 

Year 2 Thursday 16th June 9:10am – 10am 

Year 4 Thursday 23rd June 9:10am – 10am  

Year 6 Thursday 30th June 9:10am – 10am 

Year 5 Thursday 7th July 9:10am – 10am 

 
Any spare time you have to help Mr. Davis do a few ‘odd jobs’ around school (tidy up the 

courtyard, weeding, painting etc…) would be very much appreciated. Please contact the 

school office and let us know. 

Please continue to use the new and improved school website to keep up-to-date with the 

curriculum, what your child has been up to on their discussion pages and events (which are 

published on the live calendar). This can be found at the bottom of the page, under School 

Calendar. Don’t forget you can use the school Facebook page to keep up-to-date with what 

goes on in school on a daily/weekly basis. 

Attendance continues to be above national average, so thank you to everyone for making 

this a priority. After a disjointed two years, it is so important that all children have 

consistency with their education. 

A reminder that the ‘kitchen choice’ when selecting your child/children’s school dinner is 

the same as the ‘main choice’ offered. 

Also, Mrs. Lloyd is here to help anyone who needs any support with School Spider. 

We all look forward to welcoming you back on Wednesday 8th June. 

Have a great week and enjoy the Jubilee celebrations, 

Theresa Rainford  

 


